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Please don’t do this to us! I am a single mom trying to raise a daughter. We love our 

Oregonian neighbors, regardless of skin color. Neither of us were alive during the 

time when this country was horrifically treating people of African-American descent, 

the way they were. I grew up as a military kid the first decade of my life I was around 

Mexican Americans, African-Americans, and even spent time overseas. I’m 

struggling as it is to raise my family on my own. Please don’t force me to pay more 

taxes for something that I would never have been involved in.  

 

Thank you 

Sarah 


